
Preparing for Christmas in an 

Old Fashioned Way 
Families of young and old are invited to celebrate 
Christmas traditions the old fashioned way in Sperry 
Hall on December 2, 2018 from noon until 2pm. Lunch 
is provided. 

There will be: 
 •Crafts 
 •Cookie Decorating 
 •Games 
 •There’s even a 
 possibility of a special 
 holiday surprise guest! 

Please bring a treat and a 
decoration and/or a photo 
from Christmas past to 
share for the afternoon! 


